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 Wednesday, October 23, 2024 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  

FORT FREDERIK CLOSED FOR UBER SOCA CRUISE ARRIVAL   
 

Commissioner Jean-Pierre L. Oriol from the Department of Planning and 
Natural Resources informs the community that the Fort Frederik Museum 
in Frederiksted will be closed on Thursday, October 24th, due to the arrival 
of the UBER SOCA Cruise and the following J’ouvert celebration. 
 
Commissioner Oriol apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause and 
thanks the community for their understanding. The Fort will reopen on 
Friday, October 25th at 8 a.m. 
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